
 

Prayer Chain-Sacred Heart 
maintains an active prayer chain.  
If you have a prayer request or 

would like to become a part of the 
prayer chain through email or phone, 
please contact Mikayla Hurt at 402-

705-3521 or 
altarsocietysacredheart@gmail.com 

 
 

Altar Society News 
Reminder! Altar Society dues of $15 are 
due for each member. Please submit to 
Mikayla, Lisa or Chelby at your earlier 

convenience. Thank you! 
 

 
Fish Fry & Baskets 

The Fish Fry and Basket Raffle are being 
postponed.  Thank you all for your 

support.  We will let you know when 
and if this gets rescheduled. 

God Bless! 
 
 

 Seminarian of the Week: 
Please pray for Louden Daniel Redinger from  

Sacred Heart Parish - Shelton/Kenesaw. 
He is currently a seminarian at  

St. Charles Borromeo Seminary.  

 
CCD/CYO News 

No CCD/CYO Classes until further notice. 
 
 

 
Coronavirus Precautions at Sacred Heart 

There will be NO Masses, CCD/CYO, Stations of 
the Cross, or Confessions until further notice.  You 

are welcome to pray individually in the church, 
but we cannot hold gatherings at this time.  If you 

need to have a confession, please call Father to 
set up a time. 

 
We will keep you updated by email, online 
bulletins, and answering machine message. 

 
Office hours may start to vary, but please contact 
me on my cell phone if needed (402-984-8110).  I 

am working on getting access to some 
information from my home (Mass Intentions, 

emails, etc.) Thank you!  Christine Quist 
 
 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

 
Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord 
 

April 5, 2020 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 
Parish Mailing Address: 

P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 
Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 

Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 
e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon. – Thurs. 8:15-11 am 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month, April 8th 4:45-5:15 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Sunday, April 12th      11:00 am Marguerite Schuster 
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STEWARDSHIP:  
                

Adult                 $0.00       Weekly Budget                    $607.77 

Plate                 $0.00       YTD Budget                     $12,580.72 

Children    $0.00       YTD Actual                      $33,080.74 

                                                        TD Surplus/(Shortfall)                $20,500.02 
 

 
TOTAL:               $0 

 
Thank you for your donations! 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: There are a number of masses 
open for intentions at Sacred Heart.  Please 
consider having a Mass celebrated for someone 
you love, living or deceased.   

There is no greater gift!  Envelopes can be found on the 
back table for your request.  The customary offering for a 
Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however, Fr. Sughroue 
will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
 

 
 

There are Lenten Food Sacks in the    
      Vestibule.  Please return them by April 5th.   

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

 

 

 
Blessed Palms will be available in the 

Vestibule to pick up by the  
end of the week for  

Palm Sunday this weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Group / Bulk Subscription to MAGNIFICAT 
... MAGNIFICAT is a monthly publication 
containing a short morning, evening, and 
night prayer. It also has a short daily 
meditation and Scripture readings for the 

Daily & Sunday Masses, essays on the lives of the 
saints, and spiritual insight into masterpieces of 
sacred art. Magnificat is a good way to learn more 
about your faith & deepen your prayer life and 
your relationship with God. The annual group 
subscription rate is $23.00/each if we have 10 or 
more subscriptions. That is a savings of $24.00 off 
regular (individual price of $47.00). If you would 
like to order a new subscription or renew your 
current subscription, please turn in your payment 
to the Parish Office (make check payable to St. 
Ann’s) or the regular weekend collection. The 
group subscription runs from August 2020 – July 
2021. Those in our group may also read Magnificat 
either online or on their iphone or ipod.  If you 
have any further questions please contact the 
office or Christine Quist.  THE PARISH OFFICE 
NEEDS TO KNOW BY Wednesday, APRIL 1st IF YOU 
WANT TO BE INCLUDED IN THIS SUBSCRIPTION 
RATE. 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 

Ministry Assignments 

 
Reader  

Servers  
Offertory  

 

 
Reader  
Servers  

Offertory  
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